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Pihlajalinna completed repurchase of own shares

Pihlajalinna has completed the repurchase of own shares, which started on 15 January 2021 and ended on 21 January 2021. During that
time, Pihlajalinna acquired a total of 60,000 own shares for an average price of EUR 9.70 per share. The shares were acquired in public
trading on Nasdaq Helsinki Ltd. at the market price prevailing at the time of purchase.

The repurchased shares were acquired on the basis of the authorisation given by the Annual General Meeting on 15 April 2020 and shall
be used as a part of the company’s incentive programme.

Following the repurchase, Pihlajalinna holds a total of 62,294 own shares, corresponding to 0.28% of the total number of shares.

Further information:
Joni Aaltonen, CEO

Requests for contacts through Pihlajalinna’s communications:
Communications manager Taina Lehtomäki, tel. +358 50 451 3678 or taina.lehtomaki@pihlajalinna.fi
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Pihlajalinna in brief
Pihlajalinna is one of the leading private social and healthcare services providers in Finland. The company serves private individuals,
businesses, insurance companies and public sector entities, such as municipalities and joint municipal authorities. Pihlajalinna provides
general practitioner services, specialised care, emergency and on-call services, a wide range of surgical services, occupational
healthcare, dental care and wellbeing services. In addition, the company offers innovative social and healthcare service provision models
to public sector entities.


